Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES
Division of Licensing (Formerly 1C)
Notice is hereby given that on April 15, 2015, the Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services, Division of Licensing, received a request from JTDA Group, Inc., and Eduardo Wolmers, to withdraw the Petition for Declaratory Statement they filed with the Division on January 26, 2015. Notice of the Petition was published on January 28, 2015, in Vol. 40, issue No. 18, of the Florida Administrative Register.
